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Giant Nickel Mine PO Box 788, Penticton, BC   V2A 6Y7   Ph.:  (250) 292-8294    Fax:  (250) 292-8266 

 

 

 
 

 

 

December 1, 2014 

 

To:      Robbin Harmati 

 

From: Kerri Harmati 

 

Re:     Test of the ERPR for the closed Giant Nickel Property 

 

 

 
Robbin Harmati, 

 

On December 1, 2014, the Giant Nickel Emergency Preparedness and Response Plan (“EPRP”) was tested to 

assess its completeness.  

 

The Test 

 

All Government Agencies and Emergency contacts listed with in the EPRP were contacted to ensure 

accuracy of the contact information. 

 

Gaps in the Test: 

 

 Contact information originally included in the EPRP was not accurate. The correct contact 

information was updated. 

 

 

Lessons Learned: 

 

 Review of  contact information should be completed annually to ensure accuracy 

 

. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kerri Harmati 

   

 

 


